
 

P7 LEAVERS CONFIRMATION PRACTICE / LEAVER’S CELEBRATION 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Parents are reminded that our Confirmation practice with Fr Tremer 
will take place at St Patrick’s Church on Tuesday 8th September at 
6pm. Pupils who are being confirmed must attend and also their 
sponsor if possible.  
 
At 6.45pm, After Confirmation practice we will be taking the pupils 
down to the school for a belated end of school year celebration and 
prize giving. We hope to hold this celebration outdoors but with the 
unpredictable weather it is likely to be held indoors in our hall where 
we can keep a social distance between pupils. This means that only 
the pupils can attend this event.  
 
The Friends of Cullyhanna will be providing takeaway pizza and an ice 
cream van will also attend as we reward the children for all their 
efforts during their time as St. Patrick’s students. 
 
Parents will be able to collect their child from the front of the school 
at 8pm.   
 
We look forward to welcoming back the class of 2020 for one last 
time and we would ask the pupils to wear their Leaver’s hoodies for 
the evening. 
 
P.Quinn                                                                     A. Carragher   
Principal                                                                    2020 P7 Class teacher  
 
 


